
Applications Now Open 
DCPS Chancellor Lewis D. Ferebee's

Parent Advisory Board
2020 – 2021 School Year

DC Public Schools is looking for parents and guardians from across all

wards to join Chancellor Ferebee’s Parent Advisory Board for School Year

2020 – 2021. Parents who serve on the Parent Advisory Board will learn

more about DCPS priorities and provide input in the implementation of

policies, programs, and new initiatives. 

Apply at bit.ly/dcpsparentadvisory
by June 30 at 11:59 pm.

 
Applications are available in 

English, Español Français 中⽂ Tiếng Việt አማርኛ
 

To request a paper application, please text 202-480-3166 
or email ceo.info@k12.dc.gov.  

http://bit.ly/dcpsparentadvisory

